
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 

announcements for the upcoming week at our school.   The book fair will be from 

Monday – Friday.  Students can visit the book fair during recess and also during parent 

conferences.  There is a PTA meeting on Monday at 6:30.  Parents can attend on Zoom 

or in person.  The Zoom link will be posted on Class Dojo.  Wednesday is a regular start 

day.  School begins at 8:00 for all students.  Wednesday, Thursday and Friday are 

parent conference days and students are dismissed at 12:00 pm on these days.  On 

Wednesday – Friday, all students will be dismissed at the same time.  Please continue 

to be patient as traffic will be extra heavy that day.  The last day to sign up and pay for 

the Health Fair Run/Walk is Friday.  Don’t forget to sign up for this fun event.  Also on 

Friday, we will be celebrating Hispanic heritage month by wearing clothing that 

represents the Hispanic heritage or wear red, green and white.  The PTA membership 

drive continues.  Membership is $10 in cash or $11 online.  Mark your calendars!  

Picture day is October 17th.  Students can wear free dress on October 17th.   The PTA 

popcorn fundraiser begins on October 17th.  The Book Character parade is on October 

28th.  Parents will be able to come to the parade in person, but we will also videotape 

the parade and post it online.   Thank you for listening and have a great evening! 

 

 


